
 

 

 

 

 

September 2014 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

TRAFFIC SAFETY ON CAMPUS  
 
For safety reasons please be aware that visitors are not permitted to drive onto campus to collect students at the 
end of the day until 3.25pm when the buses have departed.  
 
As a campus we want to encourage all parents and carers to consider the alternative for transport to and from 
Brookvale or Groby. Could your son or daughter walk, cycle or travel by bus? 
 
If you do need to collect your son or daughter by car before 3.25pm please arrange to pick them up off site.  If you 
are picking up offsite then please have consideration for residents, pedestrians and other road users. 
 
Please contact the relevant school/college in advance if there is a particular reason why your son or daughter 
needs to be picked up on site, such as disability or special needs. 
 
Please be assured that we are doing all we can to make this campus as safe as possible for everyone.  Restricting 
traffic movement on and off the campus during the busy end of the day is essential for us to secure the health and 
safety of every student. 
 
Thank you for your continued cooperation. 
 
Yours sincerely 

    
Robert Coles       Katie Rush 
Principal       Headteacher 
Groby Community College     Brookvale High School 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


